
NOTES FOR MOCK EXAMS 2017: 

 

 All examinations are in the hall, or in an alternative venue as 

stated on the timetable.  

 Whether in school to study, work on internals or for exams, you 

need to wear full school uniform at all times. 

 For hall examinations, please assemble on the Music side ten 

minutes before your exam is due to start.  

 For all other examinations, please assemble outside the room ten 

minutes before your exam is due to start. 

 You must remain in the exam for the first hour of an examination.  

After that, you may leave only at set times. 

 No electronic equipment allowed. Calculators may be allowed if 

stated by the teacher.  These will be reset at the start of the 

examination. 

 There is to be no food in the examination room, however, you 

may bring a water bottle which must be stored under your desk. 

 All equipment is to be in a clear plastic bag and may contain 

blue and black pens only, pencils, rulers, erasers, and writing 

pencils.  

 Some teachers will also run extra sessions on internal assessments.  

You will be notified by your teacher if you must attend these 

sessions and where they will be held. 

 If there is a clash between the exams you are required to sit, 

please see Mrs Crowe as soon as possible; she will organise an 

alternative. 

 

Good luck and be prepared.   

 

Mrs Denny 


